
In September 2017, Craobh Chualann launched an initiative called
 ‘Le Chéile’. Its aim was to develop Irish in our branch so that the 

language became an integral part of our culture alongside music, 
song and dance every Friday evening.

We invite you to a special evening in Craobh Chualann to say thanks, 
share the results of ‘Le Chéile’ and to showcase  ‘Á Chur le Chéile’; 

a short film charting the activities of ‘Le Chéile’ in 
Craobh Chualann over the last 18 months. 

We are delighted to announce the Bonnymen will be playing for us 
and refreshments will be available on the evening. 

We hope you will be able to  join us to celebrate ‘Le Chéile’ on 
Friday the 8th of March at 19:15. 

Don’t forget to wear your ‘Le Chéile’ t-shirts! 

RSVP info@craobhchualann.net before March 4th

Craobh Chualann, 19:15 – 20:30  
Friday 8th March 2019

Cultúrlann, Belgrave Square, Monkstown

Feargus Ó Casaide

Cathaoirleach Craobh Chualann


